
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

CANCELLATION 
 

THE CENTRAL SECTOR LIQUID WASTE MANAGEMENT PLAN 

STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING 
Scheduled for: 

THURSDAY, MAY 23, 2013 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 

The next meeting is scheduled for July 25, 2013 
 
 
 
Distribution: 
John Lefebure, Mayor, Municipality of North Cowichan, Chair 
Harvey Alphonse, Chief, Cowichan Tribes 
Phil Kent, Mayor, City of Duncan 
Loren Duncan, Electoral Area E 
Lori Iannidinardo, Electoral Area D 
 
As Well As: 
Dave Devana, CAO, North Cowichan 
John MacKay, P. Eng., North Cowichan 
Peter de Verteuil, CAO, City of Duncan 
Abbas Farahbakhsh, City of Duncan 
Brian Dennison, P. Eng., CVRD 
Baljeet Mann, MoE 
Maureen Tommy, Cowichan Tribes 
Helen Reid, Cowichan Tribes 
 
Copy To: 
Rob Hutchins, CVRD Chair 
Warren Jones, CAO, CVRD 
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